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Current FERPA Statute states that FERPA statutes are in effect beginning on the first day of 
attendance.  FERPA allows institutions to determine, within reason, what day is the first day of 
attendance for any individual student

 UNL has determined that for the purpose of FERPA, the ‘first day’ of attendance shall be the 
day on which an individual student has both paid any required enrollment deposit and has 
officially enrolled in classes for his or her initial term at UNL.
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